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LITERACY





Children are enjoying using the Accelerated Reader Programme. It is important that children are encouraged to read widely to be able to attempt quizzes, and benefit from this worthwhile programme.





Please encourage your child to read a wide variety of reading materials daily.  





NUMERACY


The children will be focusing on consolidating all the skills that they have learned over the year.  These include fine tuning of Mental Arithmetic skills and applying what the children know to problems and investigations. 


You can help by encouraging your child to revise tables and try some problem solving at home.





May/June in Year 6





Homework


Thank you for continuing to ensure that your child is completing their homework. It is essential that the children complete set reading at home as pupils need to have an understanding of the story to discuss it during reading sessions.

















The school will be closed on…


 Monday 1st of May – Bank Holiday 


Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday 


Tuesday 9th for staff training. 


Thursday 18th May – Election Day


Monday 29th May - Staff training day





           World Around Us___ 


 Children are working on the concept of Fair Trade. Your child has been asked to look out for fair trade items while out shopping. Derry City is a Fair-Trade City so let’s do our little bit by buying some Fair-Trade products!








Pupils will also be investigating ‘How Things are Made.’ Pupils will explore materials and their properties.



































Sports Day


Sports will be taking place later this term. Parents will be notified closer to this time. Please ensure that all pupils have correct PE gear each week.








Religion


May is the month of Mary, Our Blessed Lady. Pupils are encouraged to discuss her role in the life of Jesus and pray each night to her.








   Summer is Here!


Our school trip will be in June. Details will follow. 











CHARITY FOCUS FOR THIS MONTH IS THE 








